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Template format Question/ Answer 

Procurement procedure: EMSA/NEG/22/2017 

Question 01 (dated 22 June 2017): 

“Is it correct to assume the 20,000.00 euros limit is for a 12 months contract?” 

Answer to question 01: 

No, the 20,000.00€ is the total amount of the 4 year Direct Service Contract. Please refer to point 6 of the 

Tender Specifications document “Estimated Value of the Contract”. 

Question 02 (dated 22 June 2017): 

“The initial contract will be made for 12 month, correct?” 

The initial duration of the contract is 12 months but may be renewed automatically up to 3 times. Please refer 

to Art.I.3 of the Draft Direct contract. 

Question 02 (dated 26 June 2017): 

“As your requirements are high, it will take us time to prepare a proper estimation of the work. As a result, it 

may not be not possible for us to prepare the best competitive offer within the time specified by you. 

Under the above circumstance, we would kindly request for an extension of time, for tender submission by at 

least 5 days.” 

Answer to question 03: 

We confirm the acceptance of an extension of a 5 working day period for submission of the bid. The final date 

for submission of the tenders will therefore be 17 July 2017. 
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Requests for additional information regarding this tender should be sent by e-mail to the following address 

neg222017@emsa.europa.eu. Requests for additional information received less than six working days 

before the closing date for submission of tenders will not be processed. 

The deadline for submission of the bids of this tender is 17 July 2017. 

The responsibility for monitoring the Agency’s website for replies to queries and/or further information remains 

with potential applicants. 

 


